
Every other Friday is “Fun Friday” in the Middle School. Students earn the opportunity 
to take part in this when they avoid receiving more than 2 STPs in a 2 week period. 
Sometimes, students can wear a different shirt, socks, or hat. Sometimes they may bring 
a drink of their choice ( 20 oz. or less) or a snack to enjoy in a particular class. We will 
announce the Fun Friday reward earlier each week so that students know that week’s 
reward. 


Occasionally, I will give my students a little treat in my classroom ( jolly rancher, 
starburst, airhead, etc.) Please be assured that these treats are all treats that are found 
on the safe food list which is found on the school website. 



